Mr. F. C. Bannon, Attorney, Menufacturers Bank Building, Leavemorth, Kansas.

Dear Tim:

I have just returned from a rules interpretation meeting at Cleveland, Ohio, and find your kind letter of November 28th evaiting me.

Mr. Falkenstien, financial secretary of the Athletic Association, will be very glad to set aside the two season basketball tickets for you. Bill Geiger may have his seat reserved with yours. He should take his activity book to the Athletic Office, where he pays \$1.50 for his reserved seat, and if he will mention to Mr. Falkenstien that he would like to sit with you Mr. Falkenstien will be glad to arrange it.

It was a pleasure to hear from you, and I hope that we will have an oppositunity for some chats during the baskotball season.

With best wishes, I em

Vory sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation.
Varsity Basketball Coach.